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Berg, Christa

From: Michael Sander <michael.sander@kidsfromwisconsin.org>
Sent: Wednesday, May 5, 2021 1:57 PM
To: Berg, Christa
Subject: Fw: Kids From Wisconsin La Crosse Event on July 8th
Attachments: Spotlight Invite.pdf

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Park Board Request: 
 
The Kids From Wisconsin request approval from the Park Board for an event on July 9th at Riverside Park 
Amphitheater.  The La Crosse Health Department has approved our covid plan that is attached in this email thread 
below. 
 
The proposed is for a Community Arts Spotlight followed by a live and free performance from the 2021 Kids From 
Wisconsin on July 8th, 2021. 
 
This is a free collaborative community arts opportunity presented by Kids From Wisconsin.  We are inviting La Crosse 
arts organizations to the spotlight which will be prior to the free KIDS From Wisconsin show.   
 
Spotlight begins at 4:30pm 
Performance begins at 6:30pm 
 
This will be open to the public at no charge.  At the show the Kids will "pass a bucket" for any donation to our non-
profit organization.  Donations are requested but not mandatory to attend.  Our show costs around 6k to underwrite 
and produce at each venue but we are doing it for free at La Crosse with the intention of asking for donations. 
 
I am attaching a flier that will be provided to arts organizations with a description and a request for their 
participation. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Michael Sander 
Executive Director 
Booking NOW for 2021 
LIVE! In Living Color 
50 Years of KIDS 
Office: 414-266-7067 


